
Christmas Carol Service 2024

The service is free and there will be a retiring collection to support soldiers, veterans,
and their families in times of need. No tickets are required just turn up on the evening.

Army Benevolent Fund is a registered charity in England and Wales (1146420) and Scotland (SC039189) and
registered as a company limited by guarentee in England and Wales (07974609)

Readings are from serving soldiers, veterans, and Army family. Supported by the soaring voices of Fettes
College’s children’s choir, soloist Ken Wharfe and trumpeter from the Highland Band of The Royal Regiment
of Scotland.

Join us at Edinburgh’s Canongate Kirk on the Royal Mile for our
annual Christmas Carol Service 2024. 

5th December 2024, 6pm-7pm Edinburgh Canongate Kirk, 153
Canongate, Edinburgh

SUPPORT THE ARMY’S
NATIONAL CHARITY


